
BLOOMINGTON AMATEUR HOCKEY ASSOCIATION 
SUNDAY, JANUARY 17th, 2010 AT 8:00 p.m. 

Minutes of the Monthly Board Meeting 
 

Meeting was called to order at 7:10 p.m. 

Present: Michael Thielen, Mike Zielinski, Yvette Brockman, Bob Strawman, Mike 
Sweeney, Renee Johnson, John Gonyea,  
December  Minutes Review 

Approved by Bob Strawman, seconded by Mike Sweeney 
1. Tournaments – John Gonyea 

Squirt A and  B Tournament was successful 
Classic C still needs one more Squirt C team to fill bracket 

2. Treasurer’s report  – Don Loberg – not present 
Current balance is 47.5 for profit 

      3.    Concessions – Michelle Booth-not present 
All but one volunteer needs be certified with a 1099 
Total of 8 families with 1099 form 
Ahead $6200 
+5k fro the fiscal year 

4. Ice  
Discrepancies with ice that is sold and ice that is used 
BIG is concerned with audits 
All Ice returns are done 
District tournaments are all taken care of 

5. Community Leve C 
Need to know what is the plan if for 10/11 season 
Brad Hewitt from District 6 said Community C is no more 
Who will take over for David Brodsky 
Will not revert back to BAA(Bloomington Athletic Association) 
Rainbow C teams between KHBC and JHBC 

6. Old Business  
Concessions workers are okay with no registers for the time being 
Implementation should begin in spring 
Email sent about dates for meeting with association presidents and vice presidents for 
strategy and forward planning  

      7.    New Business 
Association pictures for 10/11 season future planning 
ETrain clarifications – teams use of the facility is optional  

 
Motion to close by Renee Johnson, seconded by Mike Zeilinski 

 
Meeting Adjourned at 8:48 p.m. 
 
Next Meeting – 7:00 p.m. February 21,  2009 

. 
 

 


